
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  All Prequalified Contractors  

FROM:  Diana Castle Radcliffe, P.E.  
   Director 

Division of Construction Procurement 
 
DATE:   January 22, 2015 

 
SUBJECT:  Executive Order (EO) 16358  
 
 
The Executive Order (EO) 16358 as outlined in the Wage Rates does NOT apply to contracts that are 
subject only to the Davis-Bacon Related Acts (DBRA), which includes all highway projects let through 
the Division of Construction Procurement.  See the link http://www.dol.gov/whd/flsa/eo13658/fr-
factsheet.pdf and the link http://www.dol.gov/whd/recovery/pwrb/Tab3.pdf  for more information 
regarding the U.S. Department of Labor Prevailing Wages.  
 
If you have questions or need additional information, please contact the Division of Construction 
Procurement at (502) 564-3500.  
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